New York, 12 April 2013

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,

Herewith I am pleased to express my deep appreciation for the services provided by "Conference Interpreter Services" for the High-level Panel on the Post-2015 Development Agenda meeting in Bali, Indonesia on March 25-27th, 2013.

Both the management support and the quality of interpretation was of superb quality and I greatly enjoyed the cooperation provided. I am happy to recommend the services of "Conference Interpreter Services" for similar high profile events and will be pleased to provide additional and more specific reference.

In case of any further questions, please contact me at the Panel Secretariat, at +1 646 781 4040 or by email at david.akopyan@post2015hlp.org, or david.akopyan@undp.org.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. David Akopyan,

Chief of operation for the UN Secretary General's, High-level Panel Secretariat on the Post-2015 Development Agenda

Conference Interpreter Services

Attn: Dr. Yvonne Hu

PO Box 53 ASHFIELD NSW 1800 AUSTRALIA

Tel: +61 2 9797 1702 Mobile: +61 411 121 568

Email: yhu@interpreterterservices.com.au

www.interpreterservices.com.au